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Dear Rumboldswhyke families,  

 

Wow, what a busy week. On Tuesday, Lindsey 
Parslow, chief executive of Business2Schools, came and 
officially declared our wonderful new library officially 
open. The children were very excited and keen to share 
their knowledge of fiction and non-fiction books with 
Andrea Regan, Bishop Luffa librarian.  

 

Thanks to the tireless support of the Bishop 
 Luffa Team and Business2Schools, we have 
created a wonderful new space where 
children can ‘discover the magic of reading’. 
 

Clubs 

Thank you so much for completing the forms about the continuation of clubs. It was lovely to see 
how much you value the clubs we offer and that you wish for them to continue. We are working 
with Bishop Luffa to ensure our clubs continue as we feel they are an important part of social 
development and children’s wellbeing. We are exploring ways we can provide high-quality clubs 
at affordable prices for September. 

Parents’ Meetings 

We had such a great turn out for our parents’ meetings. It was lovely to see so many of you and 
have the opportunity to share what we’ve been getting up to in school. If you were unable to 
make an appointment, please do arrange a time to come and chat with us.  

Changes Ahead 

As the country moves further towards normality, we are pleased to announce that we will soon be 
inviting you to an outdoor mini-show of our work. Look out for further details coming soon.  

We will also be arranging some exciting opportunities and visitors/ visits to help explore our next 
learning experience which will begin in June. Hopefully the warmth of the sunshine will arrive so can 
plan an exhilarating educational visit.  

Best Wishes,   

Lisa Harris   
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Diary Dates 

 
May 
13th   After school sports club, 3 – 3.45 
17th   After school sports club, 3 – 3.45 
18th   Forest School activities for R / Yr1 
19th   Dance Club 8am   
20th   After school sports club, 3 – 3.45 
24th   After school sports club, 3 – 3.45 
25th   Forest School activities for Yr2 
26th    Dance Club 8am   
27th   After school sports club, 3 – 3.45 
 
31st – 4th June  Half Term  
 
June 
7th  Inset Day – No school for children  
25th   Provisional School Fete 3pm. 
 
July 
7th   Sports Afternoon 2pm 
14th   Walkabout / Open Morning 
23rd   Last day of the summer term 

 

 

 

The Rotary Club of 
Chichester Harbour have 

asked us to share the 
following information on 
their Family Fun Day. 

 

Family Fun Day  

Free Admission 

Sunday 4th July  

10.30 – 5pm 

Priory Park, 
Chichester 
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